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The Sleuth Scoop 

Bragging on Our Bears… 

Teachers Receive Grants from Autauga 

Education Foundation: 

 
• Logan Strock received a grant to buy a 

Bovine Injection Simulator that students 

can use to learn to safely and properly give 

injections to cattle. 

• Angela Jones received a grant to purchase 

a playground sunshade for the elementary 

playground. 

 

Nine students traveled to Indianapolis, Indiana to 

compete in the National Conduct of Chapter 

contest and the National Creed Speaking Contest. 

Kayden Bland earned a Bronze rating in the Creed 

Contest and the Conduct of Chapter team earned 

a Silver rating!  Congratulations to these FFA 

students! 

 

 

Your input requested! 
 

Take ACS' Dual Enrollment Survey! 
 

 
Autauga County Schools is considering revisions to 
class schedules in an effort to better accommodate 
the growing interest in dual enrollment courses for 
students in grades 10-12. Dual enrollment courses 
allow high school students to earn college credit by 
taking local, low-cost classes while also 
simultaneously enrolled in high school through a 
proctored or asynchronous format. Please take just a 
few minutes to complete this quick survey by 
clicking the link below or entering the address in your 
browser. Your responses by December 8 help school 
and district leaders determine how to best move 
forward for the 2024-2025 school year based on your 
feedback. For more information, contact Amy Tucker, 
ACTC Assistant Principal and Counselor.  

 

 

https://bit.ly/49TDO2L 

Important dates: 

Monday, Dec. 4:  PTO meeting with Christmas Fun 

to follow! 

 

Wednesday, Dec. 13- Friday, Dec. 15:  Exams for 

students in grades 7-12 

 

Tuesday, Dec. 19:  Early Dismissal at 11:30 

 

Thursday, Jan. 4:  Students return to school 

following Christmas Holidays 

 

Follow on social media! 

Billingsley School      Billingsley School 

              Billingsley Athletics 

Did you know… 

A group of bears is called a sleuth? 

That is the reason the school 

newsletter is named “The Sleuth 

Scoop”! 

Billingsley High School Winter Challenge 
basketball tournament 

 

Friday, dec. 29 

12:00     Dallas County vs. Billingsley (VG) 

2:00       LAMP vs. West Blocton (VG) 

4:00       LAMP vs. West Blocton (VB) 

6:00       Victory vs. Billingsley (VB) 
 

Saturday, dec. 30 

12:00     Girls’ Consolation 

2:00       Girls’ Championship 

4:00       Boys’ Consolation 

6:00       Boys’ Championship 
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